

▶ adding value in your life

August 26, 2015

Mr. Randy Recklaus Village Manager Village of Arlington Heights 33 South Arlington Heights Road Arlington Heights, Illinois 60005

Dear Randy,

The library will be undertaking a project to replace some galvanized piping in the basement area of the building scheduled to begin in early September. As the library is a governmental entity in the Village, I am requesting a waiver for the building permit fees.

I thank you for your consideration and ask that you respond to Gary Leclair, GLeclair@ahml.info. He is coordinating the project for the library.

Kind regards,

Jason F Kuhl

Executive Director

c: Gary Leclair